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Northport Village Corporation 

Utilities Department Minutes 

January 13, 2017 

 

Present 

Judy Metcalf, David Crofoot, Superintendent Richard McElhaney, Wendy Huntoon, William Page, 
Denis Wang and Amy Eldridge 

David Crofoot called the meeting to order at 2:31 p.m. 

Minutes 

Judy M motioned to approve the minutes; Wendy H seconded it, all in favor.  

Review of Financial s  

The committee completed a review of the financials.  There were a couple of corrections that Dick M. 
noticed of which he sent an email to Steve K. with the details of the line items that needed to be 
corrected.  

Judy M. mentioned that a meet and greet with the accounting/bookkeeping firm, Dick M., Bill P., Amy 
E. and Steve K may be in order for the Office.  

Everything financially looks good.  

Visitors Concerns 

No visitor concerns were present.   

Superintendent's Report 

Dick M. expressed that the plant was performing efficiently. 
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Discussions 

Dick M. will contact the school board chair to see about analyzing the lead levels in the drinking water 
at Edna Drinkwater School. 

As we approach 2018 the utilities committee needs to have a good handle on what our long terms needs 
will be.  The Cobe road was mentioned as an upcoming expense in replacing the water line.   

February 17, 2017 will be the next Utilities meeting.   

Meeting adjourned at 3:27 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


